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Report on the Virtual Faculty Exchange Program with Krirk University, Thailand  

14th February 2024 

The Centre for International Relations (CIR) arranged a Virtual Faculty Exchange Program for 

the students of MBA, BSACIST on 14th February 2024 from 11.00 am to 12.30 pm (IST) by            

Prof. John Walsh, D. Phil, Krirk University Thailand, on the topic “The Competitive Advantage of 

Ethical Behaviour”   
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